
  

L a d i e s  A s s o c i a t i o n  o f  W a l d e n  N e w s l e t t e r   

 The program planned for February is the one that has been most an-

ticipated by the members since it was announced last August. I am beyond 

excited that the Cypress -Woodlands Junior Forum (CWJF) will be present-

ing Petticoats and Parasols.   

 This unique fashion show will feature a series of charming vignettes, 

which will reenact the history and fashion of women from the past century. 

Get ready to step back in time, as over 30 CWJF members model the evolu-

tion of fashion.  This program will be outstanding and one that you will not 

want to miss! More about the Cypress -Woodlands Junior Forum on page 4.  ~~~Carol Maak  

Petticoats and Parasols  

  I was quite surprised at the January lunch-

eon to be named the Ladies Association of Walden 

Woman of the Year.  I was very moved and so sur-

prised that I was downright speechless. Those that 

know me well -  know that I am seldom speechless!  

There are so many wonderful women in this organi-

zation, to be singled out in this manner is truly an 

honor. 

  I would like to thank:  Jackie Davis, Linda 

Sustman, Janie Smith, Jackie St Cyr, the nominat-

ing committee, along with the person or persons who 

submitted my name for consideration, and to all the 

members of LAW.  

 Thanks also for the many cards and con-

gratulations that I have received, they are so very 

special to me.   Please accept my sincerest apprecia-

tion.     ~~~Karla Seidule  

MUST BE POST MARKED no later than January 20, 

2017.   Everyone must have a ticket to at-

tend.    Please make sure you get your tickets early as 

this luncheon always sells out and we want you to 

have first options before they are offered to the 

public.  Look forward to seeing you at February 

luncheon.    ~~~ Pat Reagan, President  

From the Presidenté 
  I thought after Christmas 

and New Years, our lives would 

slow downéWrong.  If we partici-

pated in just 10 percent of all our 

LAW offers us, then we would have our calen-

dars full everyday.    We are so fortunate to 

have had some of the best programs ever and 

January was no exception.   If you missed the 

luncheon, then you missed a wonderful speaker.  

  Many of you have asked who the òSilver 

Bellesó are and what do they do.  Well, I made 

it a point to go by and visit with them and I had 

the best time.   They are a wonderful group of 

ladies who just want to have fun playing games 

and enjoying lunch with their friends.   They are 

headed up by Peggy Smith and Gaby Tyron and 

we will be honoring this group at our February 

luncheon.  I want to encourage any of you ladies 

that participate with this group to make plans 

to join us at the February luncheon so we can 

say hello.  I will be reserving a table in honor of 

your group, so please let the person making 

your reservation know that you are part of this 

group and will be sitting with us.  

  I would also like to remind you that the 

tickets for the Walden Follies Luncheon in 

March are on sale right now but requests  
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Matinee Mamas  
 Everyone had a great 

time when we got together on 

Monday, January 9!   We drove to 

The Woodlands and had lunch at Jaspers, lo-

cated on Market Street.   The food and service 

is excellent!  

   We had three movie choices:   "Hidden 

Figures", "Jackie" and "La La Land".    The 

first   two movies are based on true stories and 

"La La Land" is a musical.  Everyone enjoyed 

their movie of choice; however, "Jackie", was a 

bit depressing, it dealt with her life after her 

husband was assassinated.  We always meet on 

the second Monday of the month.   If you want 

to join us on February 13, call Diane Burris, 602 -

316-1377.    

Courtesy  
  This has been a very 

sad month for illness and LAW 

member 's family  

passing. 

     * A Condolence card was sent to Barbara Mc 

Phaill. Her husband, Jack, passed away with can-

cer. She and her family are in our prayers during 

this   period.  

     * A Condolence card was sent to Laura Archi-

bald.  Her Father - in-Law passed away.  She and 

her family are in our prayers during this grieving  

period.  

     * Anita Thorton was sent a Get Well card.  

Anita is receiving treatment for cancer.  She is 

in our prayers during her treatment.  

     * Zona Taylor was sent a Condolence card.  

Her husband, Jim, passed away.  She and her 

family are in our continued prayers during this 

grieving period.  

     Thank you for keeping me informed.  Please 

keep your fellow LAW members in your prayers.  

       Yours, 

  Kathy Schleper - 936 -582 -6924  

   or kschleper@consolidated.net   

Ladies Association of 

Walden luncheon  
 Friday, February 3  

at 11:30  at Walden Yacht Club  
 $16.00 ñ Members  

Guestsñ$21.00  

 

Braised Beef Tips  

 with Burgundy Mushroom Sauce  

 Chefõs choice of sides 

 Chocolate Fudge Cake 

   

Please RSVP by Wednesday,  

 February 1, 2017   

no later than 1:00 P.M.  

  E-mail lawreservations@yahoo.com or  

call Wanda Coe (936) 202 -0124 to RSVP.  
  

 1  Dinny Lucas 

 1  Maureen Sartor  

 3  Marilyn Green  

 3  Margie Serio  

 4  Marion Monshine  

 4  Suzanne Walsh  

 6  Michele Schromofsky  

 6  Peggy Smith  

 7  Rita Hinds  

 8  Pam Dieterich  

 8  Tara Lane  

 8  Jane Waldron  

11  Nancy Gardner 

11  Joanne Berridge  

13  Nancy Drymond  

16  Patty Smith  

17  Eleanor Yrigoyen  

19  Darlene Lincoln  

19  Lin Scheib  

20  Kathie Dean  

21  Fran Bickler  

21  Linda Frederick  

22  Lynn DePaul 

24  Peggy Myers  

25  Jane LaMaster  

27  Mary K. Lynch  

28  Craig Beck  

28  Lynda York  

mailto:kschleper@consolidated.net
mailto:lawreservations@yahoo.com
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    Needlework   
The Needlework Group meets on 

the first and third  Tuesday of 

each month at a member's home starting at  10:30 

am until 12:30 pm.  

Feb 7  Jackie Nispel  

  11623 Twain   

Feb 21   Carol Hodge 

  3619 Woodland Lane  

 For more information, please contact Linda 

Collinsworth @ 936 -582 -7023   
  

BookShare  
 Peggy Bramblett hosted BookShare's 

January meeting.  Recommended reads were 

òFive Presidentsó, òHonoluluó, òA Dogõs Purposeó, 

and òKill the Rising Sunó.  Sandy highly recom-

mended òA Dogõs Purposeó by W. Bruce Cam-

eron.  After seeing the trailer for the movie ver-

sion, she is set to go see it.   Itõs one of those 

books and films that the entire family can enjoy.   

 www.cooks.com 
 www.cooks.com wishes to welcome new 

member Chris Brock.  She 

joined us in January.  

The January luncheon was 

held January 27th at Mary 

Wilsonõs  where we enjoyed 

the òFoods of Cape Codó. 

 The February lunch-

eon will be held at Gae Glaserõs on Friday, Febru-

ary 24.  Her theme will be òFix it Easy and Fix it 

Fast!    ~~~Mary Wilson  

  Social Bites   

 òDown Memory Laneó was the theme for 

the first luncheon of the year hosted by Sandy 

Barron.  The ladies welcomed new members Paulie 

Geiselhart and Elaine Herrod. The group outdid 

themselves once again with a suburb menu of  

oldies but goodies.   Who doesnõt remember 

seven layer appetizer dip, meat loaf, scalloped 

potatoes, and banana pudding?  ~~~Sandy Barron  

January Door Prizes  

¶  February LAW Luncheon from Walden Yacht 

Club 

¶ Walden Golf Association and Café on Green 

Coupon Card 

¶ Hello Beautiful $25 Gift Certificate  

¶ Lorrain Herron Donated 1 Hour Massage from 

Elements 

¶ Gossip Salon added $35 Gift card  

Always awesome treats!   Happy Valentineõs Day!  

Always special òsurprisesó could be coming your 

way! 

   Ann Shelton  

  Door Prizes Chairperson  

Friends in Deed  
 We hope this winter season 

finds everyone happy and healthy.  

 In early January the Friends in Deed Com-

mittee provided several meals to Bert Abramson 

during her recovery after a serious illness and 

surgery.    

 We wish to extend our sincere apprecia-

tion to Melody Brittain, Kathy Schleper and Ginny 

DõAmico for their gracious assistance.  We thank 

you ladies for all that you do.    

   Kym Harris and Mary Frost  

BookShare  
 Book Club will meet at Diane Konigõs home, 

11707 Willow Run, at 2:00 Thursday, February 

23rd.  Februaryõs discussion book is òFive Presi-

dentsó by Clint Hill.  Hill also authored òFive Days 

in  Novemberó.  A big thank you goes to Carol 

Sjoden for hosting the January meeting .  



4 

 The Cypress Woodlands Junior Forum (CWJF) 

is a womenõs organization that has been serving our 

neighboring community since 1982.  This year they are 

celebrating their 35 th  anniversary of philanthropy. 

They are dedicated to making a difference in the lives 

of children, families and the elderly. This growing or-

ganization of women, which is dedi-

cated to providing volunteer services, 

leadership and philanthropy, has en-

riched the North Harris and Montgom-

ery Counties in numerous ways.  CWJF 

currently has over 145 active members 

and 180 sustainers.  Membership is ac-

cepted each year in the spring for 

women who have a heart and desire for 

serving in the community.  

 The total membership of the CWJF strives to 

volunteer over 32,000 hours each year. The CWJF an-

nually awards scholarships to high school seniors who 

are dedicated to community service.  Throughout the 

existence of CWJF, they have contributed more than 

$1,000,000 to the communities they serve.  

  

 Their motto, Growth through Service , is exem-

plified through their numerous service programs.   

Baxter the Bookworm  is an advocacy reading program 

for pre -schoolers.  Baxter, the character, reads a 

book to young children and then assists with snacks 

and a craft before awarding a book as a door prize.  

BookSmart  is a program designed to 

enhance interest in reading for stu-

dents in Title 1 schools.  The members 

present a storytelling of a book while 

dressed as the book characters.  Each 

student is then presented with a copy 

of the book to take home.  

Forum Friends  is a monthly program 

that provides senior citizens with the 

opportunity to develop friendships.  

The CWJF members provide entertainment and serve 

lunch to the elderly.  

Additional programs that are supported through CWJF 

include: Interfaith and Northwest Assistance Minis-

tries Back to School Supply Distribution, the Hu-

manitarian Peanut Butter  

INGREDIENTS  

Serves 4ð5 

5 potatoes, peeled  

2 teaspoons salt  

1 teaspoon pepper 

8ð10 slices ham 

7ð8 slices mozzarella cheese  

5 slices bacon, cooked and crumbled  

¼ cup parsley, chopped 

2 cups shredded mozzarella cheese  

1 cup heavy cream 

2 eggs 

 

PREPARATION 

1. Preheat oven to 350°F/180°C.  

2. Slice the peeled potatoes into ½ -centimeter 

slices. 

3. Season the potatoes with salt and pepper, toss-

ing them to make sure theyõre coated evenly. 

4. Press a layer of potatoes evenly into the bottom 

of a greased, square baking pan.  

5. Place half of the ham slices evenly on top of the 

potatoes, followed by half of the sliced cheese.  

6. Follow with another layer of potatoes, then the 

remaining ham and sliced cheese.  

7. Sprinkle the bacon and parsley evenly on top of 

the sliced cheese, and place one final layer of po-

tatoes on top.  

8. Sprinkle the shredded cheese on top of the po-

tatoes, then press it into an even layer.  

9. In a small bowl, mix the heavy cream and eggs. 

Pour on top of the shredded cheese.  

10. Bake for about 40 minutes, until the cheese is a 

deep golden brown. 

11. Cool slightly, slice, then serve!  

Potato and Cheese Lasagna  
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Past Women of the Year: (Left to Right) Diane Konig, Jackie Davis, Chris Brock, Jamelle 

Williams, Janie Smith, Linda Sustman, Jackie St. Cyr, Bette Garland, Sandy Barron, Judy 

Russak, Peggy Myers.  Seated:  Karla Seidule  

Jackie Davis and  Linda Sustman presenting Karla 

Seidule with a bouquet and  crystal ice bucket.  


